
Good morning, 

Here is our news for Wednesday, Nov. 21st 

“8th Graders, if debate, current events, and government interest you check out the YMCA Youth and 

Government Club Starting Wednesday the 28th in Classroom 204, after school till 4pm.” 

ALL ASB representatives – our next meeting will be from 3-4 on Thursday, Nov. 29th.  This includes all first period 

representatives.  Please sign up for the activity bus or have a ride home at 4pm. 

Next week’s Yearbook Club meeting will be for Reporters and Photographers and will be Monday after school.  If 

you can’t make it to the meeting, feel free to come in to Mrs. Stoskopf’s room during lunch to get your 

assignment.  Remember to have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during lunch. 

Did you buy a yearbook during orientation?  Are you sure?  Located in the Commons are grade-level lists of all 

students that have purchased a yearbook.  Please take a moment to check the lists to see if your name is on it.  If 

you do not see your name, you still have a chance to buy a yearbook.  The first week of December, you may buy 

your yearbook for $25 in the front office before or after school or during your lunch.   

Having respect for yourself means using positive self-talk.  Don’t put yourself down, instead, be encouraging and remind 

yourself of your positive traits.  If you wouldn’t talk to other people in a negative way, why would you say negative things 

about yourself?   

A 7th grader says, “Respecting yourself means staying true to yourself and not letting peer pressure get you down. I like my 

short hair even though my friends say I should grow it longer.” 

Makenzie is on the right track when she says, “I am in the process of learning to like my body and my personality. So when I 

hear, Guard your Character, I think of loving others and myself.”  

And an 8th grader states, “respecting myself means not being so hard on myself.  I want to stay true to the things I like 

about myself, like being friendly to others.  But I’m also working hard at being organized.” 

Remember to Guard your Character by showing universal respect for YOURSELF!GRAB YOUR CAMERAS--THERE IS A => 

PHOTO CONTEST 

WHAT DOES UNIVERSAL RESPECT LOOK LIKE? Take a photo of respectful scenes: self, environment, peers, and 

those that serve.  Write a caption explaining the who, what, when, where, how, why. 

Contest rules: 

Outside of school. 

Permission from those whose picture is taken. 

School appropriate. 

Create a Google doc and submit photo and caption to Ms. Vantuyl: JVantuyl@everettsd.org  

DUE NOVEMBER 30! 

Prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place. 

Winners will be displayed on campus. 
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